
The Orthodox Church in America 
Wednesday, October 24, 2018 • 6:30 pm   

Mary Hollis Clark Conference Center 

Join Professor Lydia Bringerud for a 
stimulating discussion on religious 
conversion and the role it has played in the 
growth of the Eastern Orthodox Church in 
the United States. 
   
Professor Bringerud is a Ph.D. candidate in 
Folklore at Memorial University of 
Newfoundland. Her research explores 
cultural relationships between converts and 
Orthodox-born immigrants. 
 
Register at:  https://tinyurl.com/ya8kjflm  

San Diego Central Library  

@ Joan Λ Irwin Jacobs  Common 

330 Park  Blvd, 92101  • 619-236-5800 
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